
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Maple Class will be reading Stig of the Dump by Clive King this term. 

The text will be used in English lessons, and I would be grateful if 

you were able to obtain a copy for your child to bring into school to 

use in class. The school have obtained a few copies to be available in 

class. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Miss Joyce 

 

 


